
July 6, 1977 
 
Dear  a) Mr. Ferrater (Mora) 
 b) José 
 c) F-M, 
 
 
This is Cathie Goldfarb, not feeling comfortable addressing you in any particular way, 
and feeling apologetic for not responding sooner to your letter. 
 
We moved again in June, which fact is the main reason for the lateness. 
 
Your vague proposal about a sequel to “Everydayness” interests us both very much. 
We have procured another St. Bernard for the sake of continuity. 
 
Our phone has the same number; our new address is 612 Cattell St., Easton, Pa. 
18042. We are not very busy in the near future. We could come to Rosemont, or if you 
wanted to come here, that would be very nice. Which ever way, we look forward to 
seeing you soon. 
 
P.S. The naming on the envelope* was absolutely unpremeditated – the right – brain 
will out! 
 
* the addressing of which followed in time the writing of the letter 


